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Thank You  
to Dr. Gy Okeson for donating 

his boat to the Temple 
Founder Lions Club. 

The boat brought 

$3,600.00 at auction. 

CLUB CALENDAR:  

05/21: Bicycle Rodeo, McLanes Children’s Hospital 
05/25: Noon Meeting Gober 
06/01: Noon Meeting Gober 
06/06: Executive Board Meeting Sammons Noon 
06/08: Noon Meeting Gober 
06/13: Board Meeting Cotton Patch Noon 

Save the date, June 21, 2016 Gober 
Installation Banquet 

 
 

UPCOMING GREETERS: 

05/25: Ken Neilson, Timm White 

06/01: Dave Fette, Henry Jezek 

06/08: Gy Okeson, Ken Neilson 

 

VISITORS: 

Jeff Thigpen, guest of Jake Herndon 

Matthew LeBlanc, guest of Michelle DiGaetano 

 

BIRTHDAYS: 

 05/19: Dennis Arwood 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 

05/25: CAC 6x6 program, Kristen Reichert & Jane 
Boone 

06/01: VP’s Committee Meeting 

06/08: TCT Program 

UPCOMING MEALS: 

05/25: Friars 
05/25: Fat Boys, chicken, cole slaw, green beans 
05/25: Friars 
05/25: Fat Boys pork chop, noodles & baked beans 

 

MEMBERSHIP:  
114 Active and 2 associates 

 
Thank You  

to Dr. Gy Okeson for donating 
his boat to the Temple 

Founder Lions Club. 

The boat brought 

$3,600.00 at auction. 

This Week’s Program 

Dr. Robin Battershell, 

Temple Wildcat Mentor 
Program 

Dr. Battershell talked about the 
Wildcat Mentor Program. The 
program is currently serving 
over 100 5th grade students. 
Next year they are expanding 

the program to both 5th and 6th graders. So they 
will need close to 200 mentors. She asked if the TFLC 
would adopt a school. 

 The mentor program matches adults with at 
risk kids. They ask for a commitment of at least twice 
a month, usually during lunch, for about an hour. 
There are about four other activities during the 
year .  

 Robin said that the data is clear. Children in 
the program have improved in grades, attendance 
and behavior.  

 If interested contact Lion Boss Michelle Di-
Gaetano. 

Lion boss Michelle DiGaetano asked me to 

thank the club for all the thoughts and 

prayers extended to her and her family over 

the last month. The passing of her father 

and her marriage to Bill. She wants us all 

to know how much she appreciates everyone 

in the club. 

 

 


